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Re: Submission to Inquiry into the Use of
e-scooters, e-bikes and related mobility options

Dear Committee Members

I write in my capacity as the Australian General Manager of Ario to engage with the
Inquiry into the Use of e-scooters, e-bikes and related mobility options.

Ario is a shared micromobility operator launching our e-bikes and e-scooters in New
South Wales in 2024. We are committed to improving the way in which the
micromobility sector interacts with, and within, the communities in which we operate.

We are aware of the issues constantly raised across communities such as bad parking,
lack of helmet compliance, dangerous riding, and blocked footpaths and believe that the
sector has a responsibility to do better.

Ario is committed to fully adhering to the Sydney guidelines for dockless bike share
operations, with the strong belief that these guidelines should be mandatory, not
optional, for all operators. By enforcing these rules consistently and ensuring that all
operators strictly comply, we believe that the current challenges in Sydney, such as bike
clutter and public safety concerns, could be significantly mitigated.

We strongly support the initiation of monthly operations meetings with relevant
stakeholders to review our performance against these guidelines, fostering an
environment of open dialogue and continuous improvement. Additionally, we propose
that the timeframe for unused bikes be reduced from the current 7-10 days to 5 days, to
ensure that bikes remain actively utilized and do not contribute to public space clutter.






